
No.C.17/ t 
H.P. Forest Department. 

Azadi Ka 
Amrit Mahotsav Dated Kullu, the9yo 2022/ 

Divisional Forest Officer, 
Wild Life Division, Kullu. 

From: 

The Executive Engineer, 
Jal Shakti Division, Mandi, 
Distt. Mandi, H.P. 

To: 

Subject: 

9 a (Wildife Sanctuary Area) T 3TTT ATT TA JyqeroraTA NI 

Sir, 
Kindly refer to your office letter No. 14685-86 dated 22.11.2021, on the subject cited above. 

2 In this regard, it is informed that as per the field report received from the RO, Wild life Barot, the proposed site of the LWSS Sandoh, Laswayi khad Jallonn& Kutli in Distt. Mandi, HP dose not falls within the boundary of Nargu Wild Life Sanctuary as well as its Propsed Eco-Sensitive Zone. The aerial distance of above mentioned Water Supply Scheme from the boundary of Nargu Wild Life 
Sanctuary & its proposed Eco-Sensitive Zones is as under: 

the Distance from the Boundary 
Wildlife of proposed Eco-Sensitive 

Zone of Wildlife Sanctuary. 
Nargu WLS. 

16Km. 

Sr. Name of Muhal Distance from 

Boundary 
Sanctuary. 
Nargu WLS. 
17 Km 

No. of 

Sandoh/344 
Laswayi Khad/39 
Jallonn/35 

iv 

19 Km 18Km. 
18 Km 17 Km 

Kuti/38 20 Km 19 Km 

It is further submitted that there will be no direct impact/ disturbance to 
Flora and Fauna of the Nargu, Wild Life Sanctuary by the above-mentioned LWSS. 

There is no specific Wild animal passage recorded in the above said 
area and in view of above there is no requirement of Animal Passage Plan for the 

3. 

4. 

above-mentioned LWSS. 
All the documents received vide your memo under reference 

are returned herewith in original. 
Encl: As Above 

Divisionafodger Ófficer, 
Wild Life Dýision, Kullu. 
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